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FY22 School Psychologist Intern  
Project Award Notification Letter 

 
August 5, 2021 
 
Kevin Kimmel, Superintendent 
Mid-Ohio ESC IRN 123521 
890 W 4th St 
Old Washington,Ohio 43768 
 
Dear Superintendent Kimmel; 
 
The Ohio Department of Education Office for Exceptional Children, through the Ohio House 
Budget bill, annually provides funds to support activities pursuant to implementing the 
Individuals with Disabilities Education Improvement Act (IDEA 2004). This communication 
announces that funding is awarded to support 1 School Psychologist Intern(s) at $30,824.24 
per intern and has been added into the CCIP. These School Psychologist Intern funds can be 
used to support interns’ salary and appropriate professional development, such as the Ohio 
School Psychologist Association’s fall and spring conference. 
 
After completing and signing the attached Scope of Work document, save it in a location on 
your computer to then be uploaded into the Comprehensive Continuous Improvement Plan 
(CCIP). The CCIP may be accessed by logging into your OH ID account and opening the CCIP 
application. From the CCIP application, the user may view the funded applications available. 
Please click on the School Psychologist Intern project link to access the application. It is in the 
CCIP that the district/ESC will complete the budget portion of the application. 
 
The funding application substantially approved date will be the date in which the authorized 
representative submits the application into the CCIP. 
 
If you need help with determining the content of your grant work, your program contact, 
Bernadette Laughlin, at bernadette.laughlin@education.ohio.gov can provide that assistance. For 
budget questions or CCIP technical assistance, email your fiscal contact, Mark Lynskey at 
Mark.Lynskey@education.ohio.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Jo Hannah Ward, M. Ed., LPCC Director 
Office for Exceptional Children 
 
Enclosure: Scope of Work  

        Cc: Matthew Reed, Treasurer 
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